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SWINDON MAYORESS’S FUND 

 
£356 From Fete at “The Croft” 

 
The total receipts of the garden fete held at “The Croft” recently were £356 19s. 3d.  It was held in aid 
of the Mayoress of Swindon’s Association for Comforts for Swindonians serving in H.M. Forces.  At a 
committee meeting of the Association, Mrs. L. L. G. Caradine (hon. treasurer) presented the balance 
sheet.  Mrs. H. C. Preater presided. 
 
Thanks were expressed by the committee to all helpers who worked so hard to make this fete such a 
success. 
 
North Wilts Herald, 22 August 1941 
 
 


